City of Norfolk -~

The City of Norfolk is developing a Multimodal
Transportation Action Plan. This plan will
make the transportation system safer, more
comfortable for all modes of travel, and
eliminate transportation-related deaths and
serious injuries.

We want to hear from you! The project team will
be facilitating two walk audits on Wednesday,
October 30" that will be open to the public. Fill
out the walk audit registration form to let us
know which walking tour you can join. Be sure to
share the link with friends and family!




